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While most donors prefer to be recognized when 
they donate, there are certain donors who prefer 
to not be recognized publicly for their 

contributions. We are so lucky to have received a generous 
donation from 2 anonymous donors. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Holy Cross Parishioners,  
 
We would like to share with you the current total of our fundraising 
campaign for the Holy Cross Restoration Project Spring 2024. Your 



generosity and commitment to 
preserving our sacred place 
have played a vital role in 
achieving this milestone.  
 
As of February 7, 2024, we now 
have raised $120,978 which is 
40% of our $300,000 goal. We 
still have $179,022 to raise so we 
encourage you to press on with 
your continued generosity. The 
support from our community 
has been truly inspiring, and it 
reflects the shared value we 
place on preserving our church.  

 
We extend our deepest gratitude to each and every one of you who 
contributed to this cause, whether through financial donations, 
volunteer efforts, or spreading the news. Your support has made a 
tangible difference, and we are excited to move forward with the 
restoration process once we have completed the goal.  
 
Once again, thank you for being a crucial part of this endeavor. May the 
restored Holy Cross Church continue to be a symbol of hope, faith, and 
resilience for all. 

 

 


